Texas Veterans Land Board

David A. Gloier ~ Garry Mauro
Deputy Commissioner Chairman
Veterans Land Board

January 22, 1991

Dr. Hector Garcia

American GI Forum

1315 Bright

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405-2109

Dear Dr. Garcia:
I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your
partlclpatlon in last week’s "summit" meeting. It is always

reassuring to know that former veterans are interested in seeing
that our programs are kept up to date.

Please do not hesitate to contact me personally if I can be of
any assistance to you in the future.

Again thanks!
Respectfully yours,
David A. Gloier

DAG/jsj

Stephen F. Austin Building
1700 N. Congress Avenue
Austin, Texas 78701-1496

(512) 463-5199



